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Glenwood and York County are excited to collaborate in this significant initiative aimed at 
improving life quality for the rural population. We are committed to mutually investing in this 
project to benefit local families and support the development of our rural Nebraska community, 
reinforcing the state's strong foundation. Public/private partnerships like ours are essential to 
bridging the digital divide. By combining the resources and expertise of both public entities and 
private companies, we can deploy high-speed internet infrastructure more effectively, enhance 
digital literacy, and foster economic development. This collaborative effort will ensure that all 
citizens in our community have access to the opportunities and resources afforded by the digital 
age. 

York County and Glenwood Telecommunications Memorandum of Understanding is attached.  




